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                   ‘School’s Out for Summer’  

It’s always bittersweet on the last day of a 

school year as we are all looking forward to spending more time 

with family and friends but we also have to say goodbye to our 

Year 6 children. We had a lovely assembly this morning cele-

brating the 7 year journey the children have been on during 

their time at Primary School and looking back at all the fantas-

tic times they have had at New Road. I’m proud to say that 

each and every one of our Year 6 children are now ready to 

take on their next adventure at Secondary School and I know 

they will all flourish at Ryburn. Fly high and follow your 

dreams, you are all amazing and never forget that.           

Good Luck from Mrs Harwood and all the staff at New Road.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

July 

20th School Closes 

 

September 

3rd School Closed—Training Day 

4th School Re-opens 

 

October 

11th Individual School Photos 

26th School Closes 

 

November 

5th School Closed -Training Day 

6th School Re-opens 

9th Firefighters Collection 

 

December 

6th Nasal Immunisations—

Reception to Year 5 

13th School Panto Trip  

21st School Closes 

 

January 

7th School Closed—Training Day 

8th School Re-opens 

 

February 

15th School Closes 

 

 

Goodbye to Mr Clegg & Mr Moorhouse 

We wish you both the very best in your new jobs, we will all 

miss you so make sure you pop back and visit us.  

 

 

        

                    

Goodbye to our Lollipop Lady 

A big thank you to Becky for 

making all our children safe at 

New Road. We wish her all the 

best in her new Teaching Assis-

tant role.    

Becky would also like to thank all 

our parents and children for all 

their kind gifts.  

Weekly Attendance                        

School - 93.5% 

Do you or someone you know have free time in the morning 

and afternoon and want to help save children’s lives? Our 

children need help getting to school safely, and we are look-

ing for caring people to join the School Crossing Team. 

Pay £7.97 per hour, full uniform & training provided 

Contact Angela on 07860846918 

Class Attendance % No of late marks 

Acorns 95.8 3 

Oaks 94.4 1 

Willows 92.6 2 

Junipers 89.2 4 

Elms 94.8 3 

Rowans 94.6 3 

Maples 91.4 5 

 


